
 

The Job Interview CDE is de-

signed for members to practice 

and demonstrate the skills 

needed in seeking employment 

in all areas of agriculture. Each 

part of this event simulates real 

world experiences that students 

will have when seeking employ-

ment in the future by participating in a mock, job inter-

view. Contest activities include completing an application, 

writing a cover letter, creating a resume, participating in a 

mock interview and finishing the evening by writing a fol-

low-up letter.  The Sub-District Job Interview Contest was 

held at Eastern Brown on November 2nd, 2017. FFA stu-

dents competed in four of the five divisions for students to 

participate in, Division I Freshman– Taylor Cluxton - 2nd 

Place, Division II Sophomore, Carlie Cluxton - 1st Place; 

Division III Junior, Jerilyn Garrett - 1st Place;  Division IV 

Senior, Jessica Newkirk - 1st Place. On November 9th, all 

moved on and competed in the District Job Interview 

Contest held at Hillsboro High School.  

 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

Members utilized the broiler 

project for SAE’s, classroom 

lessons and after school FFA 

work hours.  Many members 

were able to take part in daily 

care such as feeding, water-

ing, health checks & pen 

cleaning.  This is our chapters 

only project where members 

are able to see the full production cycle from start to fin-

ish, therefore serving as a great learning experience. 

Members participated in assisting in the slaughter and 

cleaning of the 99 broilers. Many students & volunteers 

finished processing in a record 2 & 1/2 hours.  The broiler 

harvesting & processing is an annual event; we donate 

many cleaned chickens to our local food pantries & will 

eat much of it at our annual FFA Banquet. 

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 



 

On November 14, members of 

the Peebles FFA chapter at-

tended the Miami Trace Lead-

ership Night. Before heading 

to Miami Trace, the chapter 

made a pit stop at Speed of 

Light Laser  Tag. Members en-

joyed playing laser tag and ar-

cade games. At the Leadership 

Night, the state officers gave a 

presentation on how to recog-

nize, strategize, and publicize our passions and led the 

group in a few hands on activities. Members then enjoyed 

pizza and headed home.  This was a great experience for 

our chapter and the members that attended learned many 

valuable skills. 
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Congratulations to the Ad-

vanced Parliamentary Procedure 

team for placing 1st at the Sub-

District Contest!! These Peebles 

FFA members participated in the 

Sub-District Parliamentary Pro-

cedure Contest on November 

21st at Peebles High School. 

Both Highland and Adams/

Brown Sub-District Teams par-

ticipated. The advanced team is made up of six FFA members . These 

members must properly conduct a mock business meeting before a set 

of judges, as well as complete a test over parliamentary procedure 

knowledge. On November 30, the team moved on and competed at the 

District 9 Parliamentary Procedure Contest held at East Clinton High 

School. Advanced members include: Jessica Newkirk, Carlie Cluxton, 

Blake Smalley, Whitney Bauman, Sarah Laxton, and Lexington 

Shiveley.  

http://www.peebles.scoca-k12.org/ 


